
Dr. William Osler, 

No. 1 F:ranklin Street, '.'/est. 

rt'Yv- ~ 
Dear Pratt:-

Baltimore, May 1st, 1903 

You were going to give us something on the blood platelets before the 

Medical Society. We are not going to have the meeting on May 4th. Could yO!Il 

give it to us on the 18th? 

With kind regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

w. Osler 
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